








Tamara Madejová 5.A. 

Bratislava, 18th January 2016

Dear teacher,

I am writing letter about my holiday at Orava. 

We came to Orava on the 27th of December. There wasn’ t a snow only in ski centre. Every day we skied. On the 31st of December we played games on the table. We had dinner at 19 o‘clock. The dinner was excellent. The disco was at 9 p.m. It was very good too. At midnight we went on the road and we watched fireworks. We had fireworks too. It was very big. The congratulations started!! We had many congratulations. I went to sleep at 4 o‘clock. This night was great! On the 1st of January we went to the Aquapark Dolný Kubín. There were five tobogans and wild water. There was very good and we were happy there. On the 2nd of January we went to Jablonka in Poland. The road lasted 1 hour. There were many shops on the road. My mother loves shopping. Mother bought me shoes and cap. There was very good but the weather was very cold. On the 3rd of January we left. Thank you very much mother and father! 
Goodbye and Happy New Year 2016!!!
From Tamarka 
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